The King's (The Cathedral) School

Communication

We organise lots of events, trips and opportunities to support and broaden your child’s experience at The King's
School. We inform you of this, most often by email and we will ensure the information shared is relevant to your
child.

The sorts of events we might offer could include School Music Department concerts, Art and Design Technology
exhibitions, Sports Department ski trip, Classics Department trip to Greece, the School Christmas concert, the Junior
Department production, the Sailing Club sailing weekend, the Christmas Fayre and many, many more.

We shall share information of events offered by other organisations, such as Local Authority wellbeing support
networks, dance classes provided by another school, university lectures or university open days, apprenticeships

schemes, etc..

If you would like to receive information informing you of events, such as these above, could you please indicate
accordingly.

If you do not consent, we will be unable to communicate any of these types of events to you.



